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Dear Parents 

 

Key Stage 1 Educational Visit to Wycombe Museum – Wednesday 21
st
  June 2017 

 

As part of our topic on Changes in Living Memory, Year 1 have the opportunity to take part in some interactive 

workshops discovering the history of toys, at the Wycombe Museum. 

 

The workshops will compare old and new toys, will allow the children to handle replica old toys and include craft 

activities.  This trip will provide the opportunity for children to develop their speaking and listening skills and 

investigative skills to find out about the differences and similarities between now and then. 

 

During the day, the children will be able to visit the museum to discover more about our local history.   

 

The children will be required to wear school uniform. Lunch will be eaten outside so please ensure your child has sun 

cream and a named sun hat. School will provide packed lunch, as well as, the morning fruit snack. 

 

We would be grateful if you could send a voluntary contribution of £12.50 per child cash or cheque (cheques made 

payable to Hughenden Primary School) in order to cover the cost of coach hire to and from Wycombe. We will be 

leaving school promptly at 9.30 am in order to arrive at the museum and settle the children in time for the start of their 

first session on the history of toys. If we do not receive adequate funding, unfortunately the trip will not be able to go 

ahead.  

 

Please complete and return the slip below indicating your permission for your child to attend the trip and enclosing 

museum and coach payment of £12.50 by Friday 17
th

 June, along with the signed ‘Parental Consent Form’.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs Jacqueline Churchman and Mrs Julie Wainwright (Year 1) 

 

 

 

Wednesday 21
st
 June 2017 – Educational Visit to Wycombe Museum 

 

Yes, I give permission for my child ______________________________ to attend the above trip.  I enclose 

£12.50 in cash / cheque (please delete as appropriate)  

 

Signed: ___________________________   Date: __________ 

 
 
 
 

Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Leighton 
Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley, Bucks, HP14 4LR  Tel No: 01494 562501  

Email: office@hughendenprimary.co.uk  www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk 

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

       

 

 

Hughenden Primary School 

 
Working Together, Empowering Lives, Enriching Minds 
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